

SAC Committee Meeting Minutes
June 15, 2023

1. Laura Hastings (P) -Call to order,
2. Minutes from last meeting
 - Susanne - technology presentation -
 - Angela - September

GSA - Robin Dunphy - Lead in the fall (P/1 teacher)

Primary to 6 - Dunphy is going to take the lead on it, open to everyone.

Looking for support to supply books for read aloud and crafts from the students to do.

Trying to make the GSA cool and hip. To reinforce the message.

Research - Valley is big with GSA - Youth Project was contacted - not a lot of resources - Rainbow CLub resources, and starters for conversations. \$ for book and craft supply.

List from Laura Hasting and one from Youth Project. **Picture and Chapter books.**

Laura - \$1500.00 left and a YES for

Angela- would be willing to put to the SSG and keep the 1500 for other things.
Woozles, **Venus Envy**, Chapters?

Venus envy can order what they don't have

Button Maker is her for buttons

- Laura H can use her address to get things to her house. Laurieanne has a list of resources for the. Also look at new resources and resources in the school. Robin is going to get email the list from personnel. Send Robin the address for mailing.

Letter of Support for Educational Support

Letter was written by Laura Hasting - Response from Gary Burrell.

No students are missing school at Tupper - Safety is not effected by the academic is.
Safety First ...

Tech Support Presentation

- In September, Not before the summer - Open to the whole school, understanding for parents and what happens to kids brain,
- When ?? SAC combined with Tech Support Presentations.

Grade 3 assessments

- Was good, everyone did well, and one didn't write due to concussion. Twos were watched by a volunteer.

Public Questions

- Cleanliness of the school - Deep clean over the summer?
- School is dirty.
- Keep at it. / Equipment, do diligence.
- SAC can do?? - Entry way from the SAC .
- SAC on the Joshc meeting - concerns.
- Walls, talk with Cusdton, Excel rooms, the basement. Stairs, etc...

Principal Report

Created by - Pat Wells (VP) - Principal - Angela Comeau

1. Mr. Wells is back, Thanks to Mr. D for filling in for 6 Wells
2. We have all classroom teachers minus the relief teacher for next year. (9 Classes, subject to change).
3. Angela is also back
4. CUPE strike - effecting all school including
5. Mural is getting painted on the school as part of the Mural Festival in July 3rd.
6. 11 days left
7. Trips - Track last week - Ross farm - last week $\frac{1}{2}, \frac{2}{3}, 3$ Wildlife park trip - this thursday - P and P/1
Grand Pre - June 20th - 4-6 Students, (looking to SMU for next year, and next few years).
8. Grade 6 Closing on June 27 - notices for grade 5 families to provide snacks and treats. - Pictures for Grade 6 are completed.. Very nice!
9. Field Day is June 23 with a rain date of June 26.
10. No school June 29th
11. Last day of school is June 30th
12. Report cards will be delivered electronically again for term 3

13. Crim and Child abuse checks - admin suggest that families get them in now or in September. - Field trips, volunteering etc..

Capital and Operation

Jackie looked at things to purchase (LC)

Finances - Over \$1500.00 to bring over to the next year. (Cleaning - look into it)
In touch for quotes.

Final Report -

Anything to add - Ms. Comeau did it

Looks good and approved by the SAC - similar to last year.

First Meeting in September, SAC meeting put something together.

Next meeting - September . Thanks to all members!!

Formal Accomplishments - to the PTA for everything they do, all year

Formal Accomplishments - ¼ Vandermolen - United way - matched by Emera - \$1000.00.